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Dear District Representatives: Burbank is one of the few unincorporated urban areas in the county whose residents
are committed to preserving its distinctive and treasured features and heritage for future generations.
It’s identity and cohesion , however, is being challenged by piecemeal annexations by the City of San Jose. I believe
having the entire Burbank in one SCV Open Space District would best serve the community of interests of the
Burbank Community. We don’t want to be segmented any further than what has happened and continues to happen
via the development projects of San Jose.

Of the options being considered by the district’s  board, having the entire Burbank remain in its entirety in District 3
makes the most sense, given the proximity of street segments  with Campbell.

Sincerely,

Ken Colson, President, Burbank Community Association
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